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Chief Judge Order 2021-9 

Fourteenth Judicial District 

State of Colorado 

ORDER CONCERNING A MORATORIUM ON JURY TRIALS IN THE 14TH JUDICIAL DISTRICT 
 
 
 Due to the dramatic spike in positivity and incidence rates of Covid-19 due to the 
Omicron variant, I hereby order that no jury trials will proceed in the 14th Judicial District at least 
through February 14, 2022. 
 
 For anyone with a jury trial scheduled on or before February 14, 2022, you should contact 
the clerk’s office to set the matter for a hearing to reschedule your jury trial. 
 
 This situation will be continuously monitored and this order is subject to change on short 
notice. 
 
 All prior orders concerning Covid-19 protocols in the 14th Judicial District that are not 
inconsistent with this order remain in full force and effect pending further order. 
 
                                                                        

Dated: December 30, 2021. 

    
      _________________________________ 
      Michael A. O’Hara, III, Chief Judge 
      Fourteenth Judicial District 
 

 


